

Building renovations are underway! We are excited about this project with an anticipated completion of January 2026! For those who are interested in contributing and leaving a legacy through our Capital Campaign, we are happy to provide this information on ways in which you may donate:

- 1. **General Cash Donation**: You can contribute by making a general donation of any denomination. No donation is too small! Please make your check payable to *Windy Hill Senior Center, Inc.,* and enclose it in the envelope provided. Please check "Building Renovations" on the envelope. These donations can be made in honor or memory of someone. Multiple-year pledges are also available for those who want to spread their donations over several years. All donors will be recognized on our donor wall.
- 2. Naming Opportunities: For those interested in securing a particular naming opportunity, such as naming a room or program area signified by a plaque, those choices are listed below. The named spaces will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis. It's a great chance to have a lasting impact on the center and have your memory live on well into the future. If interested, please contact Jenna Lawrence at 717-225-0733 Ext. 103 or lawi@windyhillonthecampus.org. A multiple-year payment option is also available for these donations.

Gift Naming Opportunities

Large Activity Room (Cafeteria)	\$150,000 (Reserved)
Café	50,000 (Reserved)
Reception Area	50,000
Glass Room	25,000 (Reserved)
Craft Room	25,000 (Reserved)
Wellness Room	25,000
Kitchen	25,000 (Reserved)
Office Area	10,000 (Reserved)
Companion Restroom	10,000
Conference Room	10,000
Showcase (3 available)	1,000/ea.
Donor Recognition Wall	10,000 (Reserved)
Engraved Metal Leaf	250+